

## WILLISTON

50 N.W. Main ST. • P.O. Drawer 160 • Williston, Florida 32696-0160 Phone (352) 528-3060 • Fax (352) 528-2877

Dear Allison:

We want to thank you on behalf of the staff and citizens of Williston for your professionalism, commitment and love that you have shown this community and its citizens. As a person of integrity, you have demonstrated outstanding leadership and professional knowledge in helping the City plan for its future. The undertaking of the rewriting of the Comprehensive Plan was daunting but you made it enjoyable. The addition of the Economic Development Plan will mark a turning point for the City. You have helped the citizens see their worth and take pride in their community. Your hard work and perseverance has paid off in a Comprehensive Plan that provides a bright future for the city and a lasting legacy for the future citizens and their families that they are grateful for. We appreciate everything you have done for the City of Williston.

Sincerely,

nancy Wininger

Nancy Wininger City Council President

Jérry Robinson Mayor of Williston City Manager

Scott Lippmann

Josie Lodder City Planner

Debra Jones

Chair, Planning and Zoning Commission